

The Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Project Peterborough Committee

19th October 2004

Mr Pete Bonney, Secretary, Folksworth Golf Society,

Dear Mr Bonney,

On behalf of the Chairman and the Members of the Peterborough Committee for Macmillan Cancer Relief may I first of all say a very sincere thank you to you and the members of you Society for the very kind and generous donation of £ 700.00 which I received today from Derek Asplin.

Your donation will go directly into the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Project, which is to raise funds for the improvement of the Cancer Care Facilities at both Addenbrookes and the Peterborough Hospitals, also to the support of our Macmillan Specialists, Doctors and Nurses working in and from those Hospitals, also to the support of our Macmillan Community Nurses working in and around the local area.

Please convey our thanks to the Chairman and Members of your Society, your donation it is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely

W.D. Pittham O.B.E.

Vice Chairman

Peterborough Committee MCR

CC. Derek Asplin